
Notice of Rate Hearing -  
Cypress Property & Casualty Insurance Company 

Cypress Property & Casualty Insurance Company requested an overall statewide average 
rate increase of 26.3% for homeowners insurance policies in its “Florida Evergreen” 
Homeowners Multi-Peril Program with an effective date of December 22, 2021, for both 
new and renewal policies.  The filing was submitted under the Use and File category, 
which means that the company can implement the rate prior to the Office of Insurance 
Regulation’s approval. If the rate is not approved, the company must issue refunds to 
policyholders. 

The Office of Insurance Regulation (OIR) is hosting a virtual public Rate Hearing on 
January 21, 2022, in order to conduct fact finding and to gather additional information 
to assist OIR in determining if the rate request is justified.

As a member of the public and, specifically, a current or former policyholder of Cypress 
Property & Casualty Insurance Company, you may view or participate in the rate hearing 
to share feedback on the requested rate increase. Participants may speak during the 
public comment portion of the rate hearing. 

 
Registration in advance is required if you wish to speak. Below are the registration 
details of the rate hearing.

Cypress Property & Casualty Insurance Company Public Rate Hearing 
Date and Time: January 21 @ 12:00 p.m. 

Register for the Rate Hearing: 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3326097861123752719

Listen-only Mode: 1.866.901.6455; Access Code: 855-674-386

https://www.myfloridacfo.com/division/ica/planprepareprotect
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3326097861123752719


Together, we will work to ensure insurance is 

accessible and affordable for Floridians.

For more information on Rate Filings, visit OIR’s Forms and Rates Filing page. For a list 
of the most recent Rate Hearings, visit OIR’s website. Here is a list of previously-held 
hearings. 

www.MyFloridaCFO.com/Division/ICA

Office of the Insurance Consumer Advocate 

Florida Department of Financial Services 

200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399

YourFLVoice@MyFloridaCFO.com

If you would like to submit written feedback, send comments to OIR at 
ratehearings@floir.com wwith “Cypress Property & Casualty Insurance Company – 
Florida Evergreen” as the email subject. The record will be open for public comment until 
February 4, 2022. Your written feedback is subject to Florida’s public record law – Chapter 
119, Florida Statutes.
 
As your Insurance Consumer Advocate, I will participate in the rate hearing to represent 
the interests of insurance consumers. If you would like to share feedback with me to 
assist in representing you, please email me @ YourFLVoice@MyFloridaCFO.com. I look 
forward to hearing from you.

Feel free to send me an email with insurance questions or concerns: 

YourFLVoice@MyFloridaCFO.com

Sign up to receive ICA Tasha Carter’s Consumer Alerts in your inbox:

www.MyFloridaCFO.com/Division/ICA/ConsumerAlerts

https://irfssearch.fldfs.com/
https://www.floir.com/Sections/PandC/ProductReview/RateHearings.aspx
https://www.floir.com/Sections/PandC/ProductReview/pastpublicratehearingsbydate.aspx
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